PS.C. Principel Services Corp.
6750 S.<W. 92™ Flenve
Mtami, Fortda 33173

S L4 Ll

August 11, 1997

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, Florida 32314

RE: Document No: $62961

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to inform you that we have moved and our new address is:

6790 S.W. 92 Avenue
Miami, Florida 33173.

Upon receipt of this letter, please forward all correspondence to our new address. The
telephone number remains the same, (305) 598-7859. Please make a note of this change
for future reference and if you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call
me.
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